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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

I'm writing as a resident of Chelan county, a federal tax payer, and a supporter of the environment through Sierra

Club. I am strongly supportive of the Mission Ridge expansion plan. Mission Ridge enables people to get

outdoors and enjoy the environment, while also being a engine of economic growth for our community. Please

ensure Mission Ridge can grow so the next generation can use it as a means of enjoying the outdoors!

 

Kevan Yalowitz 

Leavenworth, WA 

 


